
Great Plains Natural Gas customers who 
use natural gas to heat their water may 
apply for a free low-flow shower head.
▶ �To apply, fill out the form and mail it to:

Great Plains Natural Gas Co.
Attn: Energy Programs
400 N. Fourth St.
Bismarck, ND 58501

Save energy and 
water with a 
FREE low-flow
shower head
▶ �The shower is typically the 3rd largest 

use of water in the home.

▶ �Slash water consumption by 50-70 
percent with a low-flow shower head.

Customer Service  877-267-4764
Mon.–Fri. 7:30 a.m.–6:30 p.m. 

www.gpng.com



   Customer Information   Fill in all the fields below completely. Please print.

   Terms & Signature
By signing below, I am indicating I understand that the shower heads are limited and will be awarded 
to the applicants with the earliest date of application. I understand that I must use natural gas to heat 
my water and be a Great Plains Natural Gas customer in order to be eligible for the shower head.  
I understand that I cannot apply if I already have received a free shower head from Great Plains.  
Great Plains customers are eligible to receive a free shower head for each shower fixture in the home.

Customer Signature __________________________________________     Date ______________

Name ______________________________________________________________   GPNG Account No._____________________________
GPNG Service Address (where shower head will be installed)_______________________________________________________________
Mailing Address (if different than service address, no PO Boxes)____________________________________________________________
Email Address _______________________________________________________________________________________________________
Is this a rental property?      ☐ Yes        ☐ No        Dwelling Type: ☐ Single   ☐ Two-plex   ☐ Townhouse   ☐ Other

Number of people in the home _____     Number of shower fixtures in the home _____   ☐ FREE Low-Flow Shower Head  

07/23

2023 Low-Flow Shower Head Application
Shower head quantities are limited, only apply to residential Minnesota customers, and will be distributed on a first-come, first-served basis. This program ends December 31, 2023. 


